
South Coast Orchid Society 

Summary of March, 1955 meeting as published in Orchid Digest 
 

Dr. William T. Burns gave a most interesting talk on Sophronitis hybrids and showed 

Kodachrome slides pointing out the various results of this type of hybridizing.  He expressed a 

believe that we would one day have the red and orange colors in the Slc. and Potinara hybrids. 

 It was a pleasure to have Mr. Keith Low of Stuart Low Company, Sussex, England, as a 

guest.  Mr. Low, assisted by Mr. Morris Holmquist, conducted the Plant Forum.  They had many 

constructive and interesting remarks discussing the parentage of the 49 plants on our plant tables.  

Bc. Imperialis ‘The Globe’ received a Bronze Award.  It is owned by B. O. Bracey and Co.  It 

was a most pleasing sight to see a specimen plant of Dendrobium chrysotoxum with 98 flowers. 

Mrs. Elva Hanes 
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